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One week after the June 5th Peace and Blessing event I want to let you know that it was a huge victory. 

True Mother was so inspired. We made a goal of 30.000 registrations and the result was almost 40,000. 

That is great. However, it is not a one off event but part of our strategy to build up our Online Holy 

Communities and expand the Blessing. Please follow up with your guests and hear about their experience 

and any questions they may have. 

 

As you know there are 4 different tracks of education for people to pursue and they can self-select which 

track is right for them. There will be further showings, beginning tomorrow at 3:00 PM. 

 

On Saturday we will celebrate True Day of All Things. There will be a live broadcast from Korea and we 

will be part of the two-way broadcast as we celebrate at church with a full offering table. I invite you to 

church for a 6pm celebration. 

 

On Sunday we will have our annual Roots and Wings ceremony for our young people and their families. 

This is always a deeply moving ceremony of hope for the future. Kazuya Morita will give the message at 

church. 

 

God Bless You. 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 

 

 


